
 

 

June 23, 2025 

 

Dear Chancellor WANG Lingyu, 

 

On behalf of Chuo University, I am pleased to invite the below-named delegation from 

University of Shanghai for Science and Technology to visit our university during 12th 

October to 19th October, 2025. 

 

The purpose of the visit is to discuss the further collaboration opportunities between our 

two institutions - such as scientific and research projects, faculty, and student exchange 

in both institutions. As part of the visit, the delegation will meet with members of 

Executive Leadership of Chuo University. 

 

Please find the information of USST Delegation below: 

Name Gender Date of Birth Job Title 

WANG Lingyu M 18/07/1971 Chancellor of USST 

QU Deqiang M 14/02/1977 Director, Alumni Affairs Office 

CHEN Qi M 01/01/1981 Director, International Affairs Office 

ZHANG Le M 
04/05/1982 

Deputy Dean, College of Foreign Languages 

YANG Benming M 08/12/1982 
Head of Department of Japanese Language,  

College of Foreign Languages 

 

We understand that expenses relating to this visit to Japan will be borne by University 

of Shanghai for Science and Technology. 

We look forward to welcoming University of Shanghai for Science and Technology 

delegation to our university. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

KAWAI Hisashi 

President 

Chuo University 

Tokyo, Japan 

742-1 Higashinakano,Hachioji-shi, 
Tokyo 192-0393 Japan 

 


